
Dear CD children, mums, dads and carers                                        4 Sep 2020 
What a first week! 
To our children -  you have been brilliant; so sensible and understanding. All school staff have loved 
being back with you and have told me what a great time they have had getting to know their new 
classes and saying hello to old ones. I bet you all sleep well tonight! 
  
To our adults - thank you so much for your support and understanding; Wednesday’s “choose your 
gate” rain extravaganza was obviously a disaster but since then drop off and pick up has been pretty 
great. We will continue to send children in as soon as they arrive rather than have you wait but this 
still means coming at the allotted time if at possible. 
Y3 Miss Frommert & both Y5 classes can now wait inside the school carpark by that gate at 3.05 & 
then 3.15  in order to further reduce congestion on the road and to allow teachers a clearer line of 
sight to you. 
  
Can I also please ask that smokers do not do so anywhere near any of our gates as children and 
adults then have to walk through smoke in order to enter or exit the premises. 
  
We will continue to strive to improve but thank you all for your support; we are thrilled to be back 
doing the real day job (ish)! 
  
Have a great weekend 
Adam Croft 
 

 


